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September 2022 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 7 Transition Trip to HERTS YOUNG MARINERS BASE (HYMB) 

 

Please see the attached letter regarding our annual year 7 HYMB transition trip.   

 

We fully understand the stress that trips can cause financially on families and have endeavoured to keep the 

cost of the trip as low as possible.  To this end, we will keep the payment account of the trip open until February 

2023 to enable families to pay monthly rather than the full cost at once. 

 

We do ask that a small deposit is paid to secure your daughters place on the trip and ask that the consent form 

is completed using the link https://forms.office.com/r/gwQWAZEdB4 

Or QR code  

 

 

 

 

 

Please do get in contact with me if you have any questions or queries  

 

Ms Dionne Lawrence 

Year 7 Transition Lead & Achievement Leader  

St. Anne’s Catholic High School for Girls  

50 London Road. Enfield EN2 6EL 

☎ 0208 102 2766 

📧 lawrenced@st-annes.enfield.sch.uk 
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September 2022 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 7 Transition Trip to HERTS YOUNG MARINERS BASE (HYMB) 
 

I would like to take this opportunity invite your child to participate in our school Year 7 transition trip to HYMB 

www.hymb.com.  The trip will take place on Thursday 22nd September for students in 7T, 7J & 7K and Friday 23rd  

September for students in forms 7S, 7B & 7C. 

  

Coaches have been booked for 8.45am and we will depart promptly from the lower site; returning at 

approximately 3.30pm.  

The total cost of the trip is £52.50, which includes return coach fare, entrance to the centre and professionally 

supervised activities.  This should be paid via your daughter’s parent pay account.  

Lunch is not included so please provide a packed lunch for your child. Students who receive free school meals 

will be entitled to a free packed lunch from the school. 

  

Please note that if your child arrives after the designated departure time and misses the coach, no refund can 

be made.  St. Anne’s PE kit and suitable trainers must be worn by all students as the children will be taking part 

in a range of outdoor activities. I also would like to recommend that your child bring a water proof jacket and  

a change of clothing in case they get wet. 

 

Please complete the consent and information Form using the link https://forms.office.com/r/gwQWAZEdB4 

or QR code  

 

 

  
 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any queries or require further information 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 

Ms D Lawrence  

Year 7 Achievement Leader Year and Transition Lead 

☎ 0208 102 2766 

📧 lawrenced@st-annes.enfield.sch.uk  
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